
BAPTISMS:  Parents & godparents are required to 
attend a class focused on  their responsibilities & the 
meaning of the Sacrament prior to the ceremony. 
Classes are held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month. 
Call the parish office to set an appointment. After the 
initial interview the office will call you to schedule the 
class and the Baptism.  
 

MARRIAGES/QUINCEAÑERAS: They need to be 
arranged at least six months prior by calling the parish 
office & scheduling an appointment with a priest or 
deacon.  
 

VOCATIONS: If you think that God might be calling 
you to serve God as a priest, a brother, or sister 
contact: Fr. John Love at (805) 968-1078 or 
frlove@gmail.com. 

  

UPCOMING AT SACRED HEARTUPCOMING AT SACRED HEART  
  

€ Sacred Heart School First Communions    May 7 
€ Mother’s Day - Parish Office Closed    May 8 
€ Altar Server Training      May 9 
€ 50+ Pot luck      May 19 
€ Fingerprinting                 May 21 

 
 

OUR SHARED MISSION 
 

We are called to be an unconditionally loving 
 and welcoming community.  

We have been called by our Baptism, into the body of 
Christ, and we celebrate our relationship in Word, 

Sacrament, and family celebration. 

 

Rev. John Vogel, Administrator 
Rev. Carlos Macias, LC, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Daniel O’Sullivan, Pastor Emeritus 
Deacon John Barry 

Deacon Fernando Flores 
Deacon Phil Conforti 

Deacon Humberto Guzman 

 

Vivian Nichols, Business Manager 
Karen Oishi, Office Manager 
Marion Inglis, Bulletin Editor 
Aurora Gonzales, Secretary 
Sr. Margaret Mary, SND, DRE 
Justin Wilburn, Youth Ministry 
Christine Benner, Principal 
Don Mulville, Maintenance; Sp. Events Coord. 

 

RELIGIOUS SERVICES 
(SERVICIOS RELIGIOSOS) 

 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST: 
 

Saturday and Eves of Holy Days: 5:30 p.m. 
Sundays: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
12:00 noon (Español), and 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Monday - Friday: 7:00, 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE: 
 

Friday: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. -  5:00 p.m.  
 

DEVOTIONS 
 

Morning Prayer: Monday - Friday 6:40 am, 8:15 am 
Rosary: Monday—Friday 6:25 am 9:00 am 
   Saturday  6:00 am 
   Sunday  7:00am 
Holy Hour: Friday 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm            
        First & last Friday of the Month 7-8 p.m.    
       (Español) 
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet & Rosary: Friday 3 p.m. 

Sixth Sunday 

of Easter 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH  
10800 HENDERSON RD., VENTURA, CA 93004  

(805) 647-3235; FAX (805) 647-8087 
Visit us on the WEB at: www.sacredheartventura.org 

Email us at: rectory@sacredheartventura.org 
Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30AM - 4:30PM 
 Saturday 8:30AM - 2PM & Sunday 7:30AM - 11:45AM 

 
 

     SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
   10770 Henderson Rd., Ventura, CA 93004  (805) 647-6174  
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Reflections by Fr. Carlos   
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
   I want to share with you a beatiful articul about how to pray in the Ignatian way.  
 How Can I Pray? 
   A great way to pray is to look for God’s presence in your life. More than 400 years ago St. Ignatius Loyola 
encouraged prayer-filled mindfulness by proposing what has been called the Daily Examen. The Examen is a technique 
of prayerful reflection on the events of the day in order to detect God’s presence and to discern his direction for us. Try 
this version of St. Ignatius’s prayer. 
1. Become aware of God’s presence. Look back on the events of the day in the company of the Holy Spirit. The day 
may seem confusing to you—a blur, a jumble, a muddle. Ask God to bring clarity and understanding. 
2. Review the day with gratitude. Gratitude is the foundation of our relationship with God. Walk through your day in 
the presence of God and note its joys and delights. Focus on the day’s gifts. Look at the work you did, the people you 
interacted with. What did you receive from these people? What did you give them? Pay attention to small things—the 
food you ate, the sights you saw, and other seemingly small pleasures. God is in the details. 
3. Pay attention to your emotions. One of St. Ignatius’s great insights was that we detect the presence of the Spirit of 
God in the movements of our emotions. Reflect on the feelings you experienced during the day. Boredom? Elation? 
Resentment? Compassion? Anger? Confidence? What is God saying through these feelings? 
God will most likely show you some ways that you fell short. Make note of these sins and faults. But look deeply for 
other implications. Does a feeling of frustration perhaps mean that God wants you consider a new direction in some 
area of your work? Are you concerned about a friend? Perhaps you should reach out to her in some way. 
4. Choose one feature of the day and pray from it. Ask the Holy Spirit to direct you to something during the day that 
God thinks is particularly important. It may involve a feeling—positive or negative. It may be a significant encounter with 
another person or a vivid moment of pleasure or peace. Or it may be something that seems rather insignificant. Look at 
it. Pray about it. Allow the prayer to arise spontaneously from your heart—whether intercession, praise, repentance, or 
gratitude. 
5. Look toward tomorrow. Ask God to give you light for tomorrow’s challenges. Pay attention to the feelings that 
surface as you survey what’s coming up. Are you doubtful? Cheerful? Apprehensive? Full of delighted anticipation? 
Allow these feelings to turn into prayer. Seek God’s guidance. Ask him for help and understanding. Pray for hope. 
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“Unconditionally Pro-Life, Pro-Family” 

TODAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading — The question of whether 
circumcision is necessary for salvation (Acts 15:1-2, 
22-29).  
Psalm — O God, let all the nations praise you! 
(Psalm 67). 
Second Reading — John envisions the holy city, the 
new Jerusalem (Revelation 21:10-14, 22-23) or 
Revelation 22:12-14, 16-17, 20. 
Gospel — The Holy Spirit, sent by the Father in 
Jesus’ name, will teach us everything (John 14:23-29) 
or John 17:20-26.  

 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
May 1, 2016 

 

   May the peoples praise you, O God; may all the peoples praise 
you! 
 

— Psalm 67:6 

PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 
 

  The Parish Office will be CLOSED next 
Sunday, May 8th in observance of 
Mother’s Day. 
 

Wishing all Mothers a Blessed Day! 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
 

  Experience the joy, dignity, and blessings of 
serving the Lord at the holy sacrifice of the 
Mass during the weekend services and other 
liturgical celebrations by becoming an altar 
server.  

   Sacred Heart Church invites all students who have 
made their First Communion and are registered 
members of our parish to participate in an Altar Server 
Training program that will begin on Monday, May 9th 
through Thursday, May 12th from 3:15 - 5:15 PM   in 
the church. You will be trained to work with other 
ministers who faithfully serve our parish priests as they 
celebrate the weekend Masses and other liturgical 
celebrations. 
  Please pick up an application at the parish office, 
school office, or religious education office. Contact 
Sandie Dominguez for further information at 525-0010. 



 Youth Ministry News 
 

   It’s hard to believe it but confirmation is officially 
done for this school year. This past weekend we had 
a very beautiful Confirmation with Bishop Barron 
where we confirmed 45 teens, that’s 45 teens who in 
front of the whole community said yes to the Catholic 
Church. The past two years with these teens has 
gone by in a blur, so many memories, so much faith 
sharing that occurred, its hard to believe that its 
over. But, for our newly confirmed their faith journey 
is not over, in fact its just beginning. Bishop Barron 
made a point to remind our teens of this during his 
homily. In fact, Bishop Barron reminded our teens 
that now that they are confirmed Catholics they are 
“Soldiers for Christ”. This means that they are now 
charged with the mission to defend the Catholic 
Church and stand up for it in their lives. In fact, all 
confirmed Catholics are called to defend their faith 
and one way we do that is growing in our faith. It 
doesn’t matter how old you are, we are constantly 
growing in our faith, and it is the responsibility of 
those of us who have been confirmed longer to help 
guide our newly confirmed. As a church we work 
together as a community to grow and strengthen our 
faith and make our church stronger for the future 
generations. So what have you done to help our 
church grow?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Sr. Margaret Mary will be speaking at all the Masses 
this weekend about registration for first communion 
classes beginning in September.  
1. Registration forms are bulldog-clipped to the 

religious education office door (central to the 
school) and online at our website: 
sacredheartventura.org - Faith Formation. 

2. The fee is $70 per child if registered by June 30th; 
after June 30th, the fee is $90 per child. First 
communion preparation is a two year process. 

3. Please bring a baptismal certificate if your child is 
baptized. 

4. Classes for grades 1 - 5 are: 
Sundays 9 - 10:15AM or Wednesdays 4 - 5:15PM. 
Classes for grades 6 - 8: 
Tuesdays 6:30 - 8PM. 

5. We also have classes for 4 & 5 year olds Sunday 
mornings at 10:30AM and for post-communion 
students Sundays at 10:30AM or Wednesdays at 
4PM. Pre-confirmation classes are held 1st & 3rd 
Tuesdays 6:30 - 8PM from September through 
March. Classes for 4 & 5 year olds are $30 per 
year. Post-communion and pre-confirmation 
classes are no charge. 

6. Office Hours are: Sundays, 10AM - 12 PM. 
Tuesdays & Wednesdays 4 - 6PM or by 
appointment. 
Special registration times are May 1st - May 7th 
from 4 - 7PM, August 14th all day and August 21   
all day. Registration closes August 21st.  
**Remember to register by June 30th for the early 
bird discount. 

Sr. Margaret Mary  
 E-Mail: re@sacredheartventura.org 
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MOTHER’S DAY NOVENA ENVELOPES 
 

   Mother’s Day Novena envelopes are 
available at the end of the pews. Please take 
an envelope only if you wish to include your 
mother living or deceased in the special 

Novena Masses. Please return the donation envelope 
the following Sunday in the collection basket or parish 
office mail slot.  
   Mother’s Day Novena cards are available in the 
parish office. 

RESPECT LIFE SUNDAY 
 

   Edmund Burke once said, "The only 
thing necessary for evil to triumph is for 
good men to do nothing." Unfortunately, 
evil in America has triumphed in recent 
years. Since Roe v. Wade, 4,000 

children have been routinely deprived of the 
fundamental right to life each and every day. 
   Meanwhile, millions of Americans stand idly by, too 
busy to vote or too disenfranchised to care. While both 
of these are real concerns, disinterest or apathy should 
not prevent us from answering the needs of the 
community, particularly the most defenseless in our 
society. Please register to vote now because the 
November election provides an opportunity to make a 
stand on behalf of the innocent unborn child. 

 
 
 

SCRIP      

  Give mom a little special something this Mother's 
Day with a gift card to her favorite place. We offer a 
wide variety of stores and restaurants-something for 
every mother! 
  It’s not too late, call l the scrip office to place your 
order or inquire about available vendors, 647-0713 or 
email: 

 scrip@ sacredheartschoolventura.org.  
  Thank you for supporting Sacred Heart School! 

Sacred Heart  School News 
office@sacredheartschoolventura.org  



WORDS OF WISDOM… 
 

“Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.” 
~ Romans 12:12 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Every Friday  

Friday 9 a.m. — Saturday 8:30 a.m. 
 

   “Make frequent visits to Jesus and the devil will be 
powerless against you.” 

~St. John  Bosco 
 

   We need adorers on Fridays at 9PM. Please call 
Elaine, 659-4931. 

   This week’s vocal Holy Hour is in Spanish @ 7p.m.  

 

 
 
 

Intenciones de la Semana 
 

(†)Deceased  (-)Intentions  
 

Sunday, May 1 
5:30  pm (Sat)   † Lou  Anne King Shelly 
7:30  am † Jennifer Loan Nguyen 
9:00  am - Vivian Nichols  
10:30 am † Deceased members of KofC 
12:00 pm † Petra Fabian 
5:30  pm - Parishioners of Sacred Heart  
   

Monday, May 2 
7:00 am † Connie Saavedra 
8:30 am - Jessica Cubbitt 
4:00 pm The Bonaventure 
 

Tuesday, May 3 
7:00 am † Darius Tamsing-Jue  
8:30 am † Walter Carson 
4:00 pm The Palms 
 

Wednesday, May 4   
7:00 am † Josefina Caligiuri  
8:30 am - Jessica Cubbitt 
 

Thursday, May 5  
7:00 am † Barbara Scholle 
8:30 am † Carlos Garcia 
   

Friday, May 6 
7:00 am † Juan Manuel Vaca 
8:30 am † Jesus Barajas 
 

Saturday, May 7 
8:30 am † Maria Thin Nguyen 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY, April 24 , 2016 COLLECTION 
 

Parish Support:$10,018.77       School Support:$186.00 
Capital Improvements:$673.00    SVdP:$448.00 
Children’s Env:$42.00          Archdiocesan Coll:$61.00 
Misc:$200.00 
 

TOTAL COLLECTION: $11,628.77 

The Sick of our Parish — Enfermos de Nuestra 
Parroquia: Santiago Murillo, Camilla Murillo,  Ruben & 
Debbie Cruz, Yolanda Alamillo, Giselle Hernandez 
Died in Christ — Murio en Cristo: Edmund Warren, Guy 
Inglis 

    

INTERCESSIONS 
    PLEASE PRAY FOR…. 
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CUB SCOUT NEWS… 
 

   Cub Scout Pack 3143 will be holding their 
annual Mother’s Day Flower Sales to help the 
pack grow and go. Please plan on purchasing 
your Mother’s Day flowers from the Pack after 
5:30PM Mass on Saturday, May 7th and the 

morning Masses on Sunday, May 8th. The beautiful 
bouquets will be $5. Thank you for supporting the Cub 
Scouts. 

SACRED HEART COMMUNITY NEWS 

SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN 
 

FINGERPRINTING 

   In order to Safeguard the Children, the Archdiocese 
of Los Angeles requires all adults involved in parish 
ministry, and all elementary or high school educators 
and staff to be fingerprinted through LiveScan System. 
If you have not yet been fingerprinted we are having 
two sessions on: 

Saturday, May 2ist 
10 AM- 2PM & 3 - 5PM 

St. Francis Cabrini Senior Center 
For appointment call: 647-3235 Ext. 304  

SVDP NEWS… 
 

   St. Vincent de Paul is looking for new 
members. We've had several members either move 
away or no longer able to serve in the same capacity 
due to health reasons. We are looking for caring, 
compassionate individuals who are willing to visit 
people in need at their homes during the day. If you 
are available during the day and looking for something 
to do, please consider joining us in this worthwhile 
ministry. Our next meeting will be in the Blessed Kateri 
Room next to Biedermann hall on May 3 at 9:15 
a.m.  Please call (805)651-0368 for more information. 
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    MISA DEL MEDIODÍA, 12 P.M.                    

Reflexiones del Padre Carlos  
 
 

Queridos hermanos y hermanas en el Señor:  
   Quiero analizar con ustedes el concepto de “espiritualidad” y compartir un artículo sobre la explicación de la 
espiritualidad ignaciana. 
   Cuando decimos “espiritualidad” nos referimos a una manera muy concreta en que un grupo o una persona vive su 
relación con Dios. Esta se puede manifestar por medio de prácticas de oración y de reglas en la vida. Quiero hablar 
sobre la espiritualidad ignaciana.   
   La espiritualidad ignaciana es para quienes buscan algo más en su vida. Ignacio pretende que la persona se adentre 
en el mundo de los deseos para dejarse llevar por aquéllos que le conducen al amor más grande y a la verdadera 
libertad. La persona, por sí misma, tendrá que darse cuenta de cuáles son esos deseos, porque dirá Ignacio que es de 
“más gusto y fruto espiritual” que la persona por sí misma se dé cuenta de las cosas, que si quien lo acompaña se las 
hiciera saber. Ciertamente necesita un buen acompañante que le ayude a confirmar sus búsquedas. 
   Ignacio nos anima a orar con los cinco sentidos: mirar, oír, tocar, oler y saborear. La oración donde sólo utilizamos la 
razón no es suficiente para afectar nuestra voluntad. Necesitamos generar experiencias dentro de la oración que 
realmente afecten los sentidos, para impulsarnos a ordenar nuestros afectos. Ignacio dirá que “no el mucho saber harta 
y satisface el alma, sino el sentir y gustar de las cosas internamente”. Se trata de contemplar cómo Dios está presente 
en la naturaleza, en la creación, en la humanidad, en el universo y en mí mismo. 
   En efecto, Ignacio nos conduce a una relación personal y afectiva con la persona de Jesús. Se trata de sentir su 
amistad y desde ahí buscamos vivir el seguimiento. La persona de Jesús se convierte en modelo de nuestra vida, su 
modo de proceder es nuestro parámetro para relacionarme hoy con las personas, la creación, Dios, los excluidos, la 
mujer, el hombre, el dinero, el poder, etc. 

SACRED HEART FINANCIAL NEWS…SACRED HEART FINANCIAL NEWS…  
    

INCOME AND EXPENSES FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 2016 AND FISCAL YEAR TO DATEINCOME AND EXPENSES FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 2016 AND FISCAL YEAR TO DATE  

                       Month of February    Fiscal Year to Date  
INCOME                  7/1/15 - 2/29/16 
 

Unrestricted Income: 
  

Offertory Collections &  Donations        $69,139      528,188  
Fund Raising                      -        20,704 
Other Unrestricted Income                459        18,389          
Restricted Income: 
  

Capital Improvements              6,150        71,353 
Registration Fees - RE & Confirmation                 75        28,755 
Together in Mission Rebate             3,096          3,705 
Other                   363          6,571 
                

TOTAL INCOME:            79,282      677,665 
  

EXPENSES 
  

Salaries, Professional Fees & Related Expenses        44,277      323,756 
Fixed Expenses (Utilities, Insurance, etc.)         12,214        96,317 
Supplies and other expenses                651        11,638 
Operating Expenses (Repairs & Maint., Church, Rectory, etc.)       14,858      117,493 
Parish Program Expenses             4,247        37,668  
Capital Equipment and Improvements:  
  Church Sound Equipment                678          6,328 
  Rectory Upgrades                 115          6,039 
  School & RE Classroom Carpeting        -        11,989  
  School & RE Plumbing & Playground Upgrades         1,000          5,000 
  Parking Lot Asphalt            -        19,700 
  Hall Roof         -                    11,560   
Parish Assessment             7,573        54,576 
  

TOTAL EXPENSES:           85,613      702,064 
  

EXPENSES OVER INCOME                    $ (6,331)               $ (24,399) 



CORDINADORES DE LITURGIA 
 

LECTORES:      
Jose Cancino     525-4327 
MINISTROS DE EUCARISTIA: 
Maria Lopez     433-1944 
Roberto Sanchez     448-9965 
UJIERES: 
José Arambula     647-1351 
SERVIDORES DEL ALTAR: 
Alicia Mendez     701-9406 
MINISTERIO DE MUSICA:   647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311 
CORO: 
Hector Reyes     701-2253 
BAUTIZOS:     647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311  
RICA (Iniciación Cristiana): 
Rosa Flores     701-7753 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS MINISTRY:                525-0010 
Sandie Dominguez  
EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY COORDINATOR:              671-9911 
Fred Baskin 
INFANT BAPTISMS:                                                    382-6816 
Dcn. Phil Conforti   
LECTOR COORDINATOR:                                          644-4586 
Joann Abing 
LITURGY COORDINATOR:  647-3235 
MARRIAGE COORDINATOR:                                   
Carmen Gomez Lee                                                      647-4843 
 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK:                                            525-0010                 
Sandie Dominguez, Facilitator 
USHERS MINISTRY:                                                    647-4843 
Joe Lee 

MUSIC COORDINATOR:                                             279-7595 
Sarah Hardcastle 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR:                                                  766-1380 
Katie Manning 
 

R.C.I.A. ADULT ED:                                                     647-3235 

 

 

ORGANIZATIONS 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY      647-3235 
BOY SCOUTS   377-7840 
Bob  Camarillo 
BLUE ARMY OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA   620-0958 
Huguette Johnston 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP   647-9385 
Blanca Macias 
CUB SCOUTS    647-5641 
Therese Palmisano 
DETENTION MINISTRY   340-3983 
Rick Goulette 
EUCHARISTIC APOSTLES OF DIVINE MERCY   647-3086 
Bob & Zaida Worthley 
Vicky Spicer (Divina Misericordia)   202-9555 
FAMILY TO FAMILY   650-8557 
Nita Perkins 
FINANCE COUNCIL   659-3839 
Cindy Fanning 
GUADALUPANAS                                                         647-1609 
Amelia Mijares 
HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE   647-3206 
Patrick Manning  
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION   659-2255 
Carol Eller 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS   797-2298 
Joe Barajas, Grand Knight 
PARENT TEACHER COUNCIL   647-6174 
Anna Jordon, President 
POLISH COMMUNITY   659-3751 
Ed Osiadacz  
RESPECT LIFE   647-7306 
Wilhelmina Stoll 
SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN   647-3235 
Liz Hoffman 
SENIOR ASSISTANCE   647-1842 
Barbara Rodriguez   
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL   216-2787 
Person on call 
WELCOMING MINISTRY   794-3623 
Dcn. John Barry  
JOVENES ADULTOS PARA CRISTO   889-3376 
(Young Adults for Christ) 
Gabriel Rodriguez, Coordinator   

SACRED HEART PARISH OFFICES 
 
 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL:                                       647-6174 
Christine Benner, Principal 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE:                            647-3235 
Sister Margaret Mary Scott, S.N.D., Director  Ext. 306 
 

HISPANIC MINISTRY (Ministerio Hispano):             647-3235 
Deacon Fernando Flores, Director  Ext. 311 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY:                                                      647-3235 
Justin Wilburn  Ext. 313 
 

PLANT MANAGER:                                   (Cell)         797-4474           
Don Mulville 
 

SCRIP OFFICE:                                                           647-0713 
Shaune Ramirez  

Read bulletin online at the Sacred Heart Church 
website: www.sacredheartventura.org. 

   Please email all bulletin announcements by Fridays              
at  5 p.m. (10 days before bulletin is distributed) to 

bulletineditor@sacredheartventura.org. 
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PARISH REGISTRATION OR  
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

 

   If you are new in our Parish Community, in Jesus’ 
name we welcome you and hope along with us you will 
experience the touch of Jesus. If you have a new 
address or phone number please complete this form 
and place it in the collection basket or return it to the 
parish office so we can stay connected. The parish 
needs you; be counted. 
 

        NAME         

        ADDRESS  

        CITY   

        ZIP  

        PHONE  
□  Moving Out of Parish      □  New Registration 

□  Change of Address/Phone Number 


